
C E N T E R   F O R   S T U D I E S   I N   D E M O G R A P H Y   A N D   E C O L O G Y 

 U N I V E R S I T Y   O F   W A S H I N G T O N 
206 RAITT HALL, BOX 353412 

SEATTLE, WA  98195-3412 

 

10 Mar 2023 

 

Dear Drs. Colburn and Walter, 

 

Thank you for your submission to the CSDE Population Research Planning Grants program, for 

your Affordable Housing Book Project. I am happy to report that we have approved an award for 

$6,000 towards hiring a graduate RA during Summer Quarter of 2023. Please work with Clint 

Kruchoski (clkru@uw.edu) to arrange all logistical aspects of the award. We understand that 

these logistics will be affected by the fact that you are combining funds from multiple awards for 

this hire.  

 

As we discussed in email, if one of your current RAs becomes unavailable, please provide a 

position description to our Training Director (Jessica Godwin, jlg0003@uw.edu); she can share 

with our trainees and/or provide recommendations for students with relevant research interests 

and skills. CSDE’s mission is to promote both demographic research and training to advance 

population research, and we always like to encourage that dual investment. 

 

All awards come with the following requirements: 

 

• Any money must be spent within 12 months of the date of this award letter (10 Mar 2024). If 

you need a no-cost extension, please request this by 10 Dec 2023. 

 

• Applicants must provide a short final project report detailing (1) how the money was spent; 

(2) progress towards the stated objectives; (3) obstacles faced and how overcome (if 

relevant); (4) details on any proposals already submitted for extramural funding; and (5) 

plans for subsequent submission of proposals for extramural funding. This will be due by 24 

Mar 2024. 

 

• CSDE staff may choose to write a news article about each funded project in the CSDE e-

news. 

 

• All products generated by this effort should include acknowledgements of CSDE’s support, 

specifically including this language: “Partial support for this research came from the 

University of Washington Center for Studies in Demography & Ecology, whose funders 

include a Eunice Kennedy Shriver National Institute of Child Health and Human 

Development research infrastructure grant (P2C HD042828) and multiple units at UW: the 

College of Arts & Sciences, Office of Research, eSciences Institute, Evans School of Public 

Policy, College of Built Environments, School of Public Health, Foster School of Business, 

and School of Social Work. The content is solely the responsibility of the authors and does 

not necessarily represent the official views of the National Institutes of Health."  
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Please reach out to Sara Curran (scurran@uw.edu) and myself (goodreau@uw.edu) with any 

questions.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Steven M Goodreau 

Development Core Director, Center for Studies in Demography & Ecology 
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